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          13 January 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am delighted to have joined Teynham as your new SENCO and excited to be part 
of your school and school community. I have been in education for over 20 years 
and have worked both in primary and secondary schools, I became a SENCO in 
2016.  
 
I live locally with my husband and son, along with our cat Bella and our spaniel 
Bramble. We are animal mad but in particular I love horses and am very lucky to 
have my own, Yacare de Palojo or Raymond to his friends as well as our old pony 
Sage.  
 

    
 
My working days will be Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday. Over the coming 
weeks I will endeavour to contact parents to ensure the excellent, school-parent, 
links continue, however if you feel you need a meeting as a priority, please let me 
know by emailing senco@teynham.school.uk 
 
Wishing you all the best for 2023. 
 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Emma Butler 

 



                                                                            

 

    

 

        

 

 

 

 


